Parnijit Singh

From: Kate Henry

Sent: 02 November 2021 11:32

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: 2021/3839/P Proposed Development of Howitt Close
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From: Yaniv Stein |

Sent: 29 October 2021 19:44
To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2021/3839/P Proposed Development of Howitt Close

Dear Ms Henry,
2021/3839/P Proposed Development of Howitt Close

As aresident in the same street I strongly object to this proposal. We are in a conservation area and
gradually we are seeing more and more high rise buildings such as the one next to Belsize tube station and
the extra level built over the shops adjacent to Howitt Road, already blocking light for us now.

Howitt Close is already is seen from all angles if you look Howitt Road. It already does not fit with the
other buildings. Adding another floor will block out afternoon light and sun for the entire street? There is no
mention of any report on this being done, but standing on the street at 4.30pm today I could see this would
be the consequence.

What about the precedent it sets? Would this be the first of many more buildings? There are many similar
flat roofed apartment buildings, particularly in Belsize grove, which would also affect the residents of
Howitt Road on the south side who back onto them.

Surely , if this application is approved, the council will not be able to legally object the barrage of
applications that will follow from every property owner on Howitt Road and the surrounding area to add
another floor to their property?

Thank you for listening to these concerns.



Kind Regards
Yaniv Stein

7 Howitt Road
NW34LT



